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Bonn, 26 September 2011
Dear Sandra Razanamandranto,

On behalf of the Forest Stewardship Council | would like to thank you for contributing
to Celebrating success: Stories of FSC certification. We were delighted and honored to
include your success story in our publication and to share it with the FSC community.

The UN General Assembly proclaimed 2011 to be the International Year of Forests.
This year provides a unique global platform to celebrate people’s efforts to sustainably
manage forests around the world, and is also the year of the 6th FSC General Assem-
bly, an opportunity to celebrate close to 20 years of FSC certification. This book show-
cases the many ways in which our certificate holders are managing their forests and
the widespread benefits that they are bringing to people and forests worldwide.

As a token of our appreciation for your contribution and continuous commitment to
FSC, please find enclosed a copy of Celebrating success: Stories of FSC certification.

Sincerely,

/
Andre de/freitas
Executive Director, Forest Stewardship Council
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